
From: Lia Holden
To: "Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health"; "Shari.A.London@conocophillips.com"
Subject: RO2967:Verification of Fact Sheet Distribution
Date: Thursday, July 12, 2012 12:45:00 PM

Hello Ms. Jacob,
Factsheets were mailed as requested to the listed recipients on Monday, June 9, 2012.
 
Thank you,
 
Lia
 
 
Lia Holden, PG | Geologist - Project Manager  | USA
Antea™Group
Direct: +1 408 826 1863| Mobile: +1 408 410 9781| Fax: +1 408 225 8506
312 Piercy Road, San Jose, California 95138
 

 
Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com 

 
From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health [mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 05, 2012 2:19 PM
To: 'Shari.A.London@conocophillips.com'
Cc: Lia Holden; 'Griffin, Leroy'; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; dehloptoxic, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Corresondence for RO2967
 
Dear Interested Parties,
 
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case,
RO0002967.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
ACEH
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